Dr. Forrest E. Allen - . March 3, 1942

last two years thet this is essential in order to cover adequately
the professional materials in physical education and recreation.

I shall be pleased to be more specific on any point if you
so desire.

Sincerely yours,

LEONARD A. LARSON, Director
~ Div. of Health and Physical Education




